
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 21.10.2022. 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
 
The School Photographer will be calling into school on Friday 04 November and Friday 18 
November to collect any photograph orders.  
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 
A big thank you to all parents/carers for the food packages that you sent in for the Harvest 
Festival.  We donated the food to a local homeless charity called RECIPE. 
  
AUTUMN HALF TERM 
 
School closes for the Autumn Half Term tonight.  School re-opens on Monday 31 October 
2022. 
 
 
HALLOWEEN PARTY – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 2022 
 

We are having a Halloween Party on Monday 31 October 2022.  Children may 

come to school in fancy dress.   

 

Please do not let your child bring plastic weapons.  Can we also ask that they 

don’t wear inappropriate costumes – this includes a lot of blood or anything too 
scary. 

 

We will be having fun activities throughout the school and there will be a 

disco in the afternoon.  

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 


